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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

June 10, 2020

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. 308 1Wao20

ADJUSTMENT OF DEPED GENDER AND DEVELOPMENT (GAD) PLAN AND BUDGET
FOR FY 2020 IN VIEW OF COVID19 CRISIS

To: Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

1. Attached is Memorandum DM-PHRODFOQO-2020-00183 from the Office of the
Undersecretary, Jesus L. R. Mateo dated June 1, 2020 regarding the Adjustment of DepEd
Gender and Development (GAD) Plan and Budget for FY 2020 in view of COVID19 Crisis.

Z; The Schools Division Offices are advised to review and revise their FY 2020 GPBs to
implement measures to address gender issues and concerns arising from the unequal status
of their women and men stakeholders due to COVID19 situation.

3. Send the revised FY 2020 GPBs to the Regional GAD Focal Person at
hrdd.region8 @deped.gov.ph on or before June 17, 2020. This is to give ample time for
consolidation by the GAD RO VIII Focal Person for submission to Central Office (CO) on June
19, 2020.

4. For any clarification or concerns, contact the Regional GAD Focal Person through
09177009515.
5 Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this Memorandum are desired.

T ALY

RAMIR B. UYTICO EdD, CESO IV
Director IV |3

Enclosure: As stated
Reference: DepEd Memorandum dated June 1, 2020
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subjects:

GAD PLANS AND BUDGET ADJUSTMENT
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SUBJECT : Adjustment of DepEd Gender and Development (GAD) Plan and Budget for FY
2020 in view of COVID19 Crisis

DATE : June1l, 2020

This has reference to Memorandum Circular No. 2020-03 on the Adjustment and/or
Implemenitation of the FY 2020 GAD Plan and Budget (GPB) in light of the Coronavirus Disease
2019 Situation (see attached) issued by the Philippine Commission on Women (PCW), which
provides guidance on the revision and/or implementation of the FY 2020 GPB to implement GAD
PAPs that address gender issues and concerns related to the COVID-19 situation.

Presidential Proclamation Nos. 922 and 929 declaring a State of Public Health Emergency and,
consequently, a State of Calamity throughout the Philippines enjoin all government agencies “to
render full assistance to and cooperation with each other and mobilize the necessary resources to
undertake critical, urgent, and appropriate disaster response aid and measures in a timely manner
to curtail and eliminate the threat of COVID-19.”

Hence, DepEd offices at the central and regional levels are advised to review and revise, as
necessary, their FY 2020 GPBs to implement measures to address gender issues and concerns arising
from the unequal status of their women and men stakeholders due to the COVID-19 situation. Such
measures should be in line with their respective agency mandates, Republic Act No. 9710 or the
Magna Carta of Women, and the Bayanihan to Heal as One Act.

Kindly submit the revised FY 2020 GPBs to the GAD Focal Point System (GFPS) Central Office (CO)

Secretariat at depedco.gfps@gmail.com. Deadline for submission is on 19 June 2020. This is to give
ample time for review and consolidation by the CO.

Should you have any clarification or concerns, please contact the GFPS CO at the email address
provided.

For immediate appropriate action.
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